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It’s Show Season! 
	
  

November may mean colder weather and darker 
night for most, but for us, it’s a busy month of 
broker visits and expos – for our Business 
Development Managers, this means show-time! 
 
We kicked off the month in breezy Belfast, 
where it was wonderful to meet some of our 
Northern Ireland brokers again (we didn’t end 
up at The Dirty Onion this time!). We hope that 
you all enjoyed meeting Sam, Andy, Mike and 
Shauna yet again, and learnt something new 
about our offerings for the year ahead. 
 
Next, we’re off to Coventry for the Broker Expo 
on Thursday 9th November  – Andy and Shauna 
will be on the stand to meet all delegates and 
give away some of our much-loved product 
guides and freebies (phone charger anyone?)… 
 
Finally, the whole team is heading north of the 
border to Glasgow, where we’re exhibiting at the 
BIBA Scotland Conference 2017 on Wednesday 
15th November. If you’re in the surrounding 
areas, we are flying up earlier on 14th November 
and leaving on 16th, so there’s plenty of time to 
book a meeting in with one of the team.  
 

We hope to meet many of our old and new brokers this month at one of these events across the 
country, before show season packs up for another year. 

 
To get in touch or to book a meeting, simply email bdm@vasek.co.uk 

 

As ever, we look forward to meeting some of you and hope to see the rest of you soon! 
 

Thank you, 
 

The Vasek Insurance Team  
 


